
November
Sixteenth

1922.

Joseph Sirols, Rsq.,
Rues Couillard et Christie, 
Quebec, ,.ue.

My dear Mr. Sirois:-
I heg to thank you for your 

letter of November 11th. Let me at the same time 
offer my apology for not acknowledging personally 
your letter of October 19th, i^ which you first 
informed McGill University of the will of the lote 
Robert Bruce. I was under the impression that the 
letter had been duly aoknowledged by the Secretary 
of the University.

I have very much pleasure in agree­
ing to the suggestion of Sir Robert Falconer and 
President Mackenzie that the members of the Committee 
meet in Montreal on Tuesday, December 19th. I shall 
be very glad to place v,hat is known as the Faculty 
Room of the Medical Department at the disposal of 
the Committee for the meeting. I am, therefore, quite 
agreeable to your writing in my name and in the name 
of Sir Robert Falconer asking the institutions con­
cerned to send a representative to a meeting to be 
held in the Faculty Room, Medical Department of 
McGill University at eleven o'clock in the morning 
of Tuesday, December 19th.

With kind regards, I am,
Yours faithfully.

Principal


